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Caroline O'Neill

From: janita Le Fevre

Sent: 04 April 2017 16:13

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Paget Road, REssex, Railway Crossing Proposed Closure

Dear Sir/ Madam,

The Paget Road Railway Crossing has never experience an accident over 140 years and is a flat convenient.
Alternative access roads are unmade ( unadopted), rocky, very steep and very narrow as befits a small
Medieval village. I have Il after a climbing fall, and find the level Railway crossing at Paget Road
1S my main access to the Railway station, buses and shops.

I am adamantly against your proposal to close the Paget Road crossing. This will reduce the quality of my
life on a daily basis, as I do not have a car and rely on buses and trains or walking for access to my work
and activities.

Please reconsider.

Warm Regards

Janita Erica Le Fevre

B.A. Hons, PGCE, NCNE.
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